
 

 

 

 
 
                                          

 BES is holding our annual Hoops for Heart event.  We have raised over $17,000 in 
online pledges.  All proceeds go to the American Heart Association.  This year the 
students learned about mindfulness and CPR.  The event is organized and promoted by 
Justin Hahaj. 
 

 Kindergarten round-up was a success with forty-three students enrolling.  Nine of the 
school of choice applicants have a sibling currently enrolled in the district. Readiness 
screening will take place in May. 
 

 BES held a school wide book BINGO. All students were able to win many books to take 
home.  The books were donated by BES families, staff and community members.  
 
 

 Third and fourth graders are preparing to take the M-Step in May.  They will be 
assessed in English Language Arts and math.  Each test takes approximately two hours 
to complete.   

 

 Third and Fourth graders traveled to Lake Michigan College to see the Southwest 
Michigan Symphony Orchestra 
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